TEXTILE, CLOTHING AND FOOTWEAR STRATEGIC INVESTMENT PROGRAM AMENDMENT (POST-2005 SCHEME) BILL 2004

CUSTOMS TARIFF AMENDMENT (TEXTILE, CLOTHING AND FOOTWEAR POST-2005 ARRANGEMENTS) BILL 2004
The Senate has referred these bills to the Senate Economics Legislation Committee for inquiry and report. 

In particular, the Senate has requested the Committee to consider the impact of the proposed changes to the Textile, Clothing and Footwear (TCF) Tariff arrangements and the Strategic Investment Program on export market access, employment, regional development, and research and development.

The Customs Tariff Amendment (Textile, Clothing And Footwear Post-2005 Arrangements) Bill 2004 reduces tariffs on most TCF products to 10% in 2010 and to 5% in 2015.

The Textile, Clothing And Footwear Strategic Investment Program Amendment (Post-2005 Scheme) Bill 2004 extends the TCF Strategic Investment Program (SIP) for an additional ten years, and provides funding for a number of other programs intended to assist the industry to adjust to the reduced tarrif regime outlined above.
Written submissions on the bills are invited, and should be lodged with the Secretariat by Wednesday, 14 July 2004.
Submissions should be sent to: 

The Secretary

Senate Economics Legislation Committee 

Room SG.64 

Parliament House

CANBERRA  ACT  2600 

The committee encourages lodgement in electronic form to economics.sen@aph.gov.au. Please ensure that a postal address and phone number is enclosed with all email submissions.

Submissions may also be faxed to (02) 6277 5719. For further information phone (02) 6277 3540, email economics.sen@aph.gov.au or visit www.aph.gov.au/senate_economics
